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Friday 25th June 2021 
  

Dear Parents and Carers,  
  

I am writing to inform you that due to personal circumstances, Kirsty Borrill has taken the difficult decision to 
step down from her role as Headteacher at Tyndale Primary School with immediate effect.  
  

Naturally we are sad to see Mrs Borrill leave.  However, we appreciate all the invaluable work she has 
contributed to the school since she joined us.  On behalf of the Governing Body and school, I would like to 
thank her for all she has achieved during her time at Tyndale and wish her well for the future.  
  

The Board of Trustees and Tyndale Governing Body have started the process of recruiting a new Headteacher 
to lead Tyndale on its continuing journey of improvement.  Until an appointment is made, Katie Parkhouse, 
current Deputy Headteacher, will be Acting Headteacher at Tyndale Primary School.  
  

I will write to you again to update you once the appointment process has concluded.  
  

With best wishes,  
  

  

Mary Hutton  

Chair of Governors, Tyndale Primary School  
 

 

 

mailto:admin@tyndaleprimary.co.uk
http://www.tyndaleprimaryschool.com/

